
Notice: In accordance with the Governor’s recent orders to cancel all gathering for 30 days in an 
attempt to minimize the spread of the Coronavirus, the Bend Chapter of Oregon Hunters 
Association is forced to reschedule its Mule Deer Classic fund raising banquet originally planned 
for this Saturday March 14 at the Bend Riverhouse Convention Center. 
 
The banquet has been rescheduled to August 15, 2020 at the same location and time. We 
encourage all registered guests to attend the banquet in August. Our banquet team is already 
contacting all registered guest and donors to share more details and we encourage you to 
check for updates on our Chapter Website https://oregonhunters.org/bend-chapter/ and 
Facebook Page https://www.facebook.com/OHABend/ . 
 
Out of an abundance of caution, the Board has also cancelled the chapter’s monthly 
membership meeting scheduled for April 8, 2020. The May meeting is expected to be held as 
scheduled at the Bend Golf and Country Club.  
 
Feel free to contact any chapter board member if you have questions and as always, thank you 
for your support and understanding. 
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